COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

19th October, 1938,

Dear Sir, L
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of

yesterday's date respeotiilg the Dredger "BALBUS", and with

F regard thereto, and to our recent conversation on the telephone

| regarding this case, I may say that a copy of the letter addressal

by your Rangoon friends to the Sceclety's Surveyor at Rangoon

on the 30th ultimohad already been sent to this Office by the

Surveyor.

The Committee had the matter of the Special Survey lNo.l
under their consideration at a recent meeting, and have agreed
to this inspection standing over while the Dredger is laid up.

I may add that the Rangoon Surveyor has been notified
accordingly and requested to acquaint your loeal Representatives
of the Cormittee's decision.

Trusting that you will find this satisfactory,
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I am, Dear Sirs,
fours faithfully,

Clerk to fthe
Classification Comaittee.

lHessrs., The Burmah 0il Co,, Ltd.,
175, West George Street,
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